Contract Notice – Transparency Information for Crown Commercial Service (CCS) 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Bidders should note that, in accordance with the UK Government's policies on transparency, CCS intends to publish the Invitation to Tender (ITT) document and the text of any Contract awarded, subject to possible redactions at the discretion of CCS. 
Further information on transparency can be found at:
http://ccs.cabinetoffice.gov.uk/about-government-procurement-service/transparency-and-accountability/ transparency-procurement
